
November 14, 1972 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co., Pa. held a special meeting at 7:00 

p.m. at the home of the Secretary to preface for the Budget for the year 1973.  All 

members were present.   

 The budget was tentatively prepared and left open for inspection until November 

27, 1972 for twenty days—December 19
th

.   

 No further business, was discussed, meeting was adjourned until December 4, 

1972 for the regular monthly meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the election house.   

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary.   


